Sent: Wednesday, November 25, 2020 12:28 PM
To: Regional Housing Need Allocation
Subject: Housing Requirements and Local Communities

*External Email*

Dear President Arreguin and ABAG Executive Board Members:

I am totally confused by the process and rationale by which local communities are required to build more housing, even if
that means running roughshod over local building and zoning requirements.

If local communities are willing to accept their local limitations, aren’t the citizens voting for what they want?

Perhaps you could work more closely with the local communities to understand their wishes, rather then telling them what
they need to do.

Regards,
Barry Smith
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